
 

InSinkErator is undertaking a voluntary corrective action plan that affects some installations of 

certain models of disposers. 

 

Problem  

Due to improper installation or damage to the air switch, water may come into contact with the 

micro switch. 

This poses a potential fire hazard. 

 

Details 

The following models of InSinkErator waste disposer  

are potentially affected : 55+and 65+ where the serial  

number contains: N12, N13, N14, N1501, N1502 or  

N1503 

What to do  

See www.insinkeratorsafetynotice.com for assistance in determining whether you have an 

affected model, and for further information. 

 

If you have an affected model, register to receive a replacement air switch. In the meantime, 

the disposer may be used normally, but should be disconnected from the power supply when 

not in use. 

 

You will be provided with a replacement air switch and simple instructions as to how to fit the 

replacement. Further assistance will be provided by InSinkErator on a case-by-case basis. 

Contact 

For more information contact www.insinkeratorsafetynotice.com or contact Parex Industries 

Ltd on 0800 200 510 or email info@parex.co.nz 

 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

InSinkErator Waste Disposal unit 

 

Date issued:  02 July 2015 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 


